****NOTICE REGARDING DEAL AVENUE STREET REPAIRS****


Dear Deal Avenue Residents:

Please be advised that the resurfacing of Deal Avenue will commence on Wednesday,               August 19, 2020, weather permitting.  

Please be mindful that residents and guests will not be permitted to drive or park on Deal Avenue during this process.  It is imperative that your vehicle(s) are removed from the street prior to 7:00 a.m.  Wednesday, August 19, 2020.  Failure to remove your vehicle(s) will result in your vehicle(s) being towed at the owner’s expense.  The city is asking that you utilize the alleys to access your property.

Lawn irrigation cannot be permitted to run in the gutters or on the street during this process. 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this time. 
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